
 March 18, 2022 
 
 
Dear Montgomery Township School District Community, 
  

Looking ahead to Spring Recess, April 11-18, 2022, the district continues to follow the CDC 
guidance below on travel outside the region. 
  

International Travel  Not 
Vaccinated 

Fully 
Vaccinated  

Test no more than 1 day before travel  X X 
Test 3-5 days after travel back to the US X X 

Self monitor for symptoms  X X 
Quarantine- 5 days upon return even with a negative test 
result  

X   

  

Domestic Travel  Not  
Vaccinated  

Fully Vaccinated  

Test 1-3 before travel  x   
Test 3-5 days after travel x   
Self monitor for symptoms  x x 
Quarantine- 5 days upon return from travel destination  x   

  

Please notify the school nurse prior to April 4, 2022 if your child(ren) needs to 
quarantine.  Please be sure to include your child’s name, grade, travel location, and date of 
return to New Jersey.  

  

We appreciate our families’ support and cooperation.  

  

Wishing you a wonderful Spring Recess! 
  

Mary E. McLoughlin 
Superintendent 
 


